
 Joyful Voices is a Community Chorus for Singers with Alzheimer’s or other Dementias 

and their Caregivers. This chorus meets in the Fellowship Hall at Salisbury Presbyterian Church 

on Thursday mornings from 10:00 am - 11:30 am. The ensemble provides an exciting             

opportunity for people in the surrounding community to join for a unique and joy-filled choral 

experience and will offer two public concerts per year.  We look forward to meeting you! 
 

REGISTRATION FEE: 

The Registration Fee per semester is $50.00 per Singer with dementia. (No fee for Caregivers.) 

The Fall 2023 semester dates are September 7 - November 30, 2023. 

The Spring 2024 semester dates are January 4 - May 16, 2024. 

 Please include a check, made payable to Joyful Voices with your registration forms.  

                 Registration forms and payment may be mailed to:  

Joyful Voices Chorus  
Attn: Joanne Sherman 

Salisbury Presbyterian Church 
13621 W. Salisbury Road,   

Midlothian, VA 23113 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

JOYFUL VOICES CHORUS 

• No singing experience required    

• Comfortable, bright rehearsal space 

• Variety of music, familiar and challenging, adapted as needed 

• Personalized music binders and practice CDs 

• Weekly rehearsals and two public performances 

• Social time and refreshments for singers and volunteer 

• Dementia-aware volunteers are available to assist 

Registration Fee Information 


